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STANDING COMMITTEE ON PUBLIC ACCOUNTS 

June 8,1993 

 

MINUTE NO. 12 

9 a.m. — Room 10 

 

1. PRESENT: Mr. Martens in the Chair and Members Boyd, Cline, Crofford, Haverstock, McPherson, Serby, Sonntag and Van Mulligen 

 

Provincial Auditor's Office 

Wayne Strelioff, Provincial Auditor 

Fred Wendel, Assistant Provincial Auditor 

John Hunt, Executive Director 

 

Provincial Comptroller's Office 

Chris Bayda, Senior Analyst, Financial Services 

Terry Paton, Director, Financial Management Branch 

 

2. The Committee resumed consideration of the Annual Report of the Provincial Auditor for the year ended March 31, 1992. 

 

3. The Committee resumed consideration of Chapter 1 — Observations. 

 

4. The Provincial Auditor answered questions. 

 

5. The Committee considered its future business and agreed that the Steering Committee, composed of Mr. Martens, Chair; Mr. Cline, 

Vice-Chair and Ms. Haverstock meet to determine the Committee's agenda. 

 

6. The Committee adjourned at 10:15 a.m. to the call of the Chair. 


